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SUNDAY MASS 
11am, Richard White Lecture Hall (East Campus) 

9pm, Duke Chapel

DAILY MASS
MON:  5:15pm, Goodson Chapel, Divinity School

TUES:  12pm, Duke Hospital Chapel, 6th floor

WED:  5:15pm, Duke Chapel Crypt 

THURS:  11:30am, Yoh Football Center
Team Meeting Room, 2nd Floor

FRI:  5pm, Fuqua School of Business, Seminar B

Mass Schedule

NURTURING CATHOLIC LEADERSFALL 2009

	  ather John McDonagh came to Duke 
a year ago with the blessing of the Bishop 
of Springfield, MA.  At our request, Bishop 
Michael Burbidge of Raleigh asked Father 
McDonagh’s bishop to loan him to provide 
priestly ministry here to enable the Duke 
Catholic 
Center to begin 
an outreach 
to Catholic 
graduate and 
professional 
students and 
faculty.  We 
had long 
recognized the 
importance of 
ministering to 
this population 
(half the 
student body), but having only one priest/
campus minister caused us to focus on 
undergraduate ministry.
	 Father McDonagh came with 11 years 
of experience in campus ministry at the 
University of Massachusetts and other 
colleges in his home diocese.  It is unusual 
for a bishop to release a priest for ministry 
outside his diocese, but Father McDonagh 
and his Bishop recognized that Duke alums 
will serve the Church’s mission across the 
globe, while the Diocese of Raleigh has 
limited personnel.
	 Father McDonagh’s generosity and 

dedication are making a difference in 
Catholic life at Duke.  He has established 
already important relationships, 
particularly in the Law, Business, and 
Nursing Schools.  He did not come with 
a program or agenda, but patiently listens 

to needs and 
will work 
with students 
to develop 
appropriate 
responses. 
Father 
McDonagh 
recognizes that 
each of the 
graduate and 
professional 
programs 
at Duke are 

unique, requiring a tailored response.  He 
understands that graduate and professional 
students are at a different place in their 
human development from undergrads, and 
that married students and international 
students have particular needs.
	 Father McDonagh’s presence also has 
enabled us to provide weekday Masses on 
campus.
	 Adding Father John McDonagh and 
Catherine Preston as campus ministers 
with Father Joe Vetter has greatly 
strengthened our ability to provide a 
Catholic presence at Duke.

Father John McDonagh Extends Outreach
New Focus on Graduate & Professional Students, Faculty
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Father Joe Vetter, Director
919.684.1882 / joe.vetter@duke.edu

W	      e are pleased to acknowledge in this newsletter 
the many generous parents, alumni, friends and faculty 
who have financially supported Catholic life at Duke in 
the fiscal year that ended June 30, 2009.

Last year was a tough one for us financially, as it was 
for everyone.  It was a great year for us spiritually and 
pastorally.  

We were blessed to have three full-time professional 
campus ministers instead of one.  We initiated outreach 
to graduate and professional students—half of our 
population who we had not been able to serve in a 
significant way until now.  We began daily Masses on 
campus, which had not been our practice for the past 10 
years.

We continue to be blessed with many young people 
seeking a Catholic faith community, trying to 
understand and live Catholic teaching, hungry for God 
and making serious efforts to develop a relationship 
with Jesus Christ.  

It is so encouraging to witness the enthusiasm and 
dedication of students at Awakening Retreats, Tuesday 
Night Dinners and other activities made possible by 
your support.  I am inspired by students who participate 
so actively in our Sunday liturgies, lead mission trips, 
challenge and affirm one another to be their best self.

I am humbled to celebrate the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, to lead a vocation discernment group, 
and have many significant conversations with young 
people who struggle to live the truth, to do what is 
right, to prepare themselves for lives of service and 
faithfulness.  Their goodness is so evident.

We are blessed to have a Bishop who understands the 
importance of nurturing the faith of university students, 
to have a staff of committed professionals to guide and 
sustain our ministry, and a growing number of people 
who are willing to invest significant funds to keep us 
strong—in good times and in difficult times.

As they say on airplanes, we know you have choices…
many commitments and more requests for support than 
your resources can satisfy.  Thank you for caring enough 
to read this newsletter, for your prayers and financial 
contributions.

We welcome your questions and suggestions.  Please 
visit us when you come to Duke, and do not hesitate to 
call me or anyone on our staff if we can help you in any 
way.

May God bless our generous benefactors.  May the Holy 
Spirit guide our efforts to nurture Catholic leaders for 
Church and society.

Thank you
for helping us grow

Living Faith •	 Sustains Catholic Life at Duke
•	 Allows donors to contribute more through monthly 
payments

•	 Provides a constant income stream to cover fixed costs
•	 Minimizes fundraising expenses

Please consider pledging a regular amount each month to support 
the Duke Catholic Center through electronic fund transfer.  Contact 
Keith Myers, Director of Development, to join the Living Faith 
Society:  919.613.4515 or keith.myers@duke.edu.

The

society
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Newman Society
($50,000 +)
Mr. and Mrs. James Akers
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Jones

Aquinas Society
($25,000 - $49,999)
Mr. and Mrs. James Longon
Mr. and Mrs. Thruston Morton

Auqustine Society
($10,000 - $24,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Billy C. Anderson, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Doggett
Mr. David Naftzinger
Mrs. Betsy Swanhaus

de Sales Society
($5,000 - $9,999)
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Arcidiacono*
Dr. and Mrs. John Hess
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Meyer
Mr. and Mrs. James Smyth

Director’s Fund
($2,500 - $4,999)
Anonymous (1)
Mr. and Mrs. John Buley
Ms. Marie Felder*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Garda
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Helfer
Mr. Christopher Meyer
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Niemann
Rev. Joseph Vetter

Catholic Leaders 
Fund

($1,000 - $2,499)
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ariens
Dr. and Mrs. Inder Bhutiani
Mr. Clemens Brenninkmeyer
Mrs. Michele Fleur Castle
Dr. and Mrs. Jorge Echenique
Dr. and Mrs. Davis Finley
Dr. and Mrs. Jorge Galdos
Mr. Dennis Hanratty
Mr. and Mrs. Ivan H. Henson
Rev. John McDonagh
Dr. and Mrs. Shane McGonegle*
Ms. Carolyn Mewborn
Mr. and Mrs. John Musker
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Nechyba*
Dr. and Mrs. Jorge Orbay

Mr. and Mrs. Valfrid Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Peterson
Dr. and Mrs. Manver Razick
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Riegel
Mr. and Mrs. Guy Sanders*
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Stalnecker
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Thompson, Jr.*
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Unverferth
Mr. David Walker*

Partners in Faith
($500 - $999)
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Atwood*
Mr. Roberto Bazzani and
	 Ms. Grisselle Lares-Bazzani
Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin Borns
Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas Burakow
Dr. Roberto Canizares

Mr. and Mrs. Conrado Castroverde*
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Colville*
Mr. and Mrs. Peter de Keratry
Dr. Preston Dunnmon and
	 Dr. Kara Haas
Dr. Paul Griffiths and
	 Ms. Judith Heyhoe*
Mrs. Mary Halsted
Mr. Edward Hejlek
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Irving*
Dr. Steven Kariya and
	 Dr. Suzanne Rogacz
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Kedrowski*
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Kelly
Ms. Elizabeth Zung Mason
Mr. and Mrs. James Minogue
Mr. and Mrs. John Musker
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Nash*
Mr. Dennis Nguyen

With Gratitude
Annual Financial Report

Increased Donor Support Funded
Strong Catholic Community

Parents, Alumni, Faculty & Staff generously 
provided $360,000 to fund Catholic life at 
Duke in the fiscal year that ended June 30, 
2009—a $60,000 increase over the previous 
year and the largest total in our history.  We 
are very grateful for such support in a difficult 
economic time, a sign that people understand 
and value our ministry.  Still, expenses 
exceeded income by $35,000.  Shortfall was 
covered by our reserves, which fell to $15,000 
at year end.

We are hopeful that we can sustain our current 
level of ministry in the current year.  We have 
reduced expenses by eliminating our Peer 
Ministry Coordinator position and providing 
no salary increases to our five permanent staff.  
Our Director of Development is making every 
effort to reach more potential donors and to 
enlist the financial support required to provide 
an appropriate Catholic community at Duke.  
We are confident about our future, but feeling 
the stresses that families, businesses and other 
organizations are experiencing.

Catholic students value and rely on the 
Church’s ministry at Duke.  Your participation 
is vital.  Our staff pledges to operate with 
efficiency and transparency.  We are proud of 
all that we accomplish in God’s name and in 
yours.

REVENUE  $551,217
July 1, 2008 – June 30, 2009

EXPENSES  $584,397
July 1, 2008 – June 30, 2009

Capital Expenses
$18,551

Development & 
Communications  

$156,629

Liturgy
$134,687

Facility & Supplies  
$84,228

Spiritual Formation  
$78,769

Administration
$52,614

Building Catholic
Community
 $36,587

Service & Social Justice
$22,333

Duke University
$15,285

Alumni & Friends
 $176,927

Parents
$164,340

Diocese of Raleigh
$70,000

Rents &
Endowments 
$42,698

Program Fees
$38,920

Sunday Collections
$23,665

Faculty & Staff
$19,382



Mr. Brian O’Dwyer
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Poplawski
Mr. Shaun Rangel
Mr. Bruce Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Schaefer
Mr. and Mrs. John Shaughnessy
Mr. James Smyth
Mr. Testafalidet Tewolde and
	 Ms. Tsigie Gebreyesus*
Mr. Matthew Toups*

Friends
($1 - $499)
Ms. Samira Abu-Ghazaleh
Mr. and Mrs. Giovanni Adamo
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Adams, Jr.
Mr. Michael Addesa
Dr. Louis Agnone
Dr. and Mrs. Habib Ahdoot
Mr. Sean Allburn
Mr. Russell Altenburg
Dr. and Mrs. Theodore Amgott
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Amicucci
Mr. Kevin Anastas
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Anderson
Ms. Karen Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Anderson
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Anderson
Mr. and Mrs. Troy Andrew
Dr. and Mrs. Allain Andry
Mr. Sean Apke
Mr. and Mrs. Pasquale Arcese III
Mr. and Mrs. Jay M. Arena, Jr.
Mrs. Patricia Ashbaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Dave Asher
Mr. Phillip Autrey
Ms. Caryn Bacon
Mr. Gregory Baecher
Ms. Peggy Baugh Baker
Mrs. Louise Balazs
Mr. Paul Bambrick-Santoyo
Mr. Kenneth “Trip” Barrett
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Barrett
Mr. and Mrs. John Bartholdson
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Baumgartner
Mr. Andrew Beamer
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Beauchamp
Ms. Mary Becker
Mr. and Mrs. Wiktor Bednarz
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Bellew
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bergin
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bestvina
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald M. Bieze
Mr. John Birch
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Birdsall
Dr. and Dr. Mark Birkenbach
Dr. Jeffrey Bischoff
Blessed Sacrament Church
Mr. Edward Blinco
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Kellogg 

Bobrinskoy
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Boehling
Mr. and Mrs. James Bohan
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bonazza
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bonney
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Boren
Ms. Mary Anne Bosher
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Bracken
Dr. Don Bradley and
	 Dr. Kathryn Andolsek
Ms. Kathryn Brantley
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Breen
Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin Brigeman
Mr. and Mrs. William Brightly
Mr. Carlos Briseno
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Britton
Ms. Elizabeth Brosnan
Mr. Robert Brown
Dr. and Mrs. Wendell Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Buder
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Burczyk
Ms. Paula Lashenske Burgess
Mr. August Burgin
Dr. Grace Burton
Ms. Kathleen Byrnes
Dr. and Dr. John Cafaro
Dr. Daniel Luis Astilla Camacho
Mr. and Mrs. Salvador Cancio
Mr. Christopher Canlas
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Cappetto
Dr. and Dr. Graziano Carlon
Ms. Lauren Carpenter
Mr. and Mrs. Walton Carpenter
Mr. and Mrs. John Carreiro
Dr. and Mrs. Craig Carson
Dr. Paul Casale and Dr. Alexandra Gibas
Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy Chan
Dr. and Mrs. Darren Chapman*
Ms. Mary Perez Chatry
Mr. Lawrence Chiarelli
Ms. Beverley Chin

Ms. Katyn Chmielewski
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Chmielewski
Mr. and Mrs. Kyu Young Cho
Mr. and Mrs. David Chopko
Mr. and Mrs. John Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Clary
Mr. John Coleman III
Ms. Anne Rose Colevas
Mr. and Mrs. William Confer
Mr. and Mrs. James Convery
Ms. Lauren Corse
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Corse
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Covington
Mrs. Emily Crawford
Dr. and Dr. Edward Cronauer III
Mr. and Dr. William Cross
Dr. and Mrs. William Cunningham
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Czaja
Mr. and Mrs. Agnelo D’Souza
Ms. Julie Daher
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Daly
Mr. and Mrs. John Davidson
Ms. Dorothea Davis
Mr. and Mrs. W. Thomas Davlin
Mr. Ruben de Alba
Mr. and Mrs. Ruben de Alba
Mr. Mark de Cain
Dr. and Mrs. Terry Declue
Mr. Simone Degan and
	 Ms. Francesca Lea
Dr. and Mrs. Gintaras Degesys
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Degliobizzi
Mr. Edmund Dehoratius
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Eduard de Jong
Ms. Carol Revnyak Delac
Mr. Leonard Delorenzo
Dr. Gerardo Del Valle and
	 Dr. Ana Soltero-Del Valle
Ms. Ashley Dennis
Ms. Anna Lisa de Obaldia
Mr. and Mrs. Jose de Obaldia
Mr. Donald Deshetler
Dr. Roseann Di Russo
Mr. and Mrs. John Dimaiolo
Mr. and Mrs. Peter DiNicola
Dr. and Dr. Mark Dobbertien
Ms. Susan Dobbyn
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Dooley
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Driscoll
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Drury
Dr. and Mrs. George Dubay
Mr. David Dubois
Mr. Bryan Durrett
Mrs. Nuria Echenique
Mr. Perry Edelman and
	 Ms. Patricia Bornor
Ms. Elizabeth Edmondson
Mr. Michael Eggert
Ms. Nina Ehrlich
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Ehrlich
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Eisenmenger
Ms. DeRonda Elliott
Mr. Russell Elmayan
Ms. Jeanne Erickson
Mr. David Erie
Mr. and Mrs. William Ernst

Mr. and Mrs. Carmen Falcone, Jr.
Mrs. Dorothy Fansler
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Farmer
Mrs. Candida Fasano
Mr. and Mrs. John Fath
Mr. Edward Fay
Ms. Virginia Fay
Ms. Kathryn Feiereisel
Mr. and Mrs. John Felten
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Fernandez
Mr. Thomas Fernandez
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Ferraro
Mr. Eric Ferraro
Ms. Patricia Festin
Mr. and Mrs. David Filpus
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Finch
Mr. Jacob Fisher
Mr. Adrian Fitzgerald
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Fitzgibbons
Mr. and Mrs. C. Brennan Fitzpatrick
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Flavin
Mr. Paul Fleschner
Mr. Kurt Florian, Jr.
Ms. Dawne Fountain
Mr. Horacio Frau and
	 Ms. Katherine Nicole
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Frechette
Ms. Joan Freitas
Mr. Joshua French
Ms. Melissa Fundora
Mr. and Mrs. Orestes Fundora
Mr. Theodore Galanthay
Mr. Peter Galindez
Mr. Stephen Galizia and
	 Ms. Rosalia Bacarella
Dr. and Mrs. Jorge Gamba
Col. and Mrs. Robert F. Gamble
Mr. and Mrs. Fabian Garces
Mr. Richard Garnett
Dr. Andrew Garrison
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Garvy
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Ghio
Ms. Dorothy Stein Gianturco
Mr. Thomas Gibbons
Ms. Judith Honeycutt Gibson
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Glorioso
Mr. and Mrs. Orlando Gonzalez
Mr. and Mrs. David Gordon*
Ms. Lisa Grasing
Mr. and Mrs. Gareth Green

Ms. Rosanne Green
Mr. Steven Greene
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Groarke
Ms. Gillian Groarke
Ms. Mary Grossnickle
Dr. John Haddad
Mr. Thomas Hadden
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hall
Dr. Marie Hanigan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hardgrove
Mr. Terry Harlin
Dr. and Dr. Steven Harris
Ms. Laura Treat Harvey
Ms. Moira Hathcock
Sister Kathryn Healy
Mr. and Mrs. Melvin Heath
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Heath
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Heath
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard Heffernan
Mr. Paul Heffernan
Ms. Kristin Heinz
Mr. and Mrs. David Henle
Mr. and Mrs. Prospero Hernandez
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Hibbard
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Higgins
Col. and Mrs. Stacey Hirata
Dr. Lisa Ho
Ms. Josefina Hobbs
Mr. David Hoffman
Mr. Richard Hogan, Jr.
Ms. Leigh Ann Holt
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Homan
Mr. and Mrs. Hyundae Hong
Mr. Joseph Hotz
Ms. Bethany Hsia
Mr. Michael Hu
Mr. and Mrs. James Hudson
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Huege
Mr. and Mrs. Ethan Hunt
Mr. Daniel Hurley III
Mr. Paul Hutchison
Ms. Rebecca Vaughn Hylander
Mr. and Mrs. Dominick Imbesi
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Irwin
Ms. Megan Ix
Dr. and Mrs. Pius Jacob
Mr. Jonathan Janos
Mr. and Mrs. James Janssen
Dr. Murray Jardine
Mr. Timothy Jeffries
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Ms. Sara Johnston
Dr. Robert Scott Jokerst
Ms. Renee Jones
Mr. Thomas Joyce
Mr. and Mrs. Hun Koo Kang
Mr. Kevin Kauffman
Mr. Edward Kay
Ms. Mary Grace Kearney
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence Keeley
Mr. John Keller
Mr. and Mrs. Allan Kelley
Ms. Shannon Kelley
Ms. Jenna Kellner
Mrs. Mary Kempffer
Mr. and Mrs. J. Lionel Kennedy
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Kennelly
Mr. Thomas Kenney
Mr. James Keyes
Maj. Martha Kiene
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Kincheloe
Mr. Creston King
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Kingsland
Mrs. Ann Kirby
Mr. and Mrs. John Klauberg
Mr. Bruce Klitzman
Mr. John Kohut and Ms. Linda Ram
Ms. Evelia Kory
Mr. and Mrs. William Kostelnik
Mr. Roman Kowalchuk
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Kozak
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Krattli
Ms. Suzanne Krzyzanowski
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Kurunwune
Mr. Gregory Kuzma
Ms. Jane Labban
Dr. Lewis Ladocsi IV
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Lake
Mr. Gary Lambiase
Mr. and Mrs. Angel Lamela
Mr. Kevin Lamontagne
Mr. Francis Xavier Lane
Ms. Nancy Lane
Dr. and Dr. Gregory Lanpher
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Larrea
Mr. Eric Budd Laughlin
Dr. Uri Lavy and Ms. Maria Polegre
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Lawless
Mr. and Mrs. Eduardo Leal
Ms. Kathryn Lee
Ms. Rachel Leindecker

Mr. and Mrs. Todd Leovic
Mr. and Mrs. David Lewis
Ms. Christine Jee Hae Lim
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Linsalata
Mrs. Leann Logsdon
Ms. Annie Longon Schreck
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Loughlin
Mr. Steven Lu and Ms. Kathryn Chao
Dr. and Mrs. James Luciano
Mr. Frank Luzzi
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lynch
Mr. and Mrs. John Magli
Ms. Molly Mahoney
Mr. Joseph Mangum
Dr. Mary Louise Markert
Ms. Laura Maroldy
Mr. and Mrs. John Masotti
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Mathias
Mr. Brian Maurer
Dr. and Mrs. Mark McBride
Ms. Lucy McCalpin
Mr. and Mrs. Charles McCormack
Mr. and Mrs. David McDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas McDowell
Ms. Marybeth McGinn
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas McGraw
Mr. and Mrs. Brian McGuire
Mr. David McIntosh
Mr. Ryan McNamara
Dr. James McNamara
Dr. Robert McVicar and
	 Ms. Claire O’Leary
Mr. Douglas Meador
Mr. John Meaney
Mr. Donald Meccia
Dr. Mary Menard
Mr. Guy Mercer
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Merritt
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Messinger
Ms. Stephanie Metz
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Midura
Mr. Andrew Miller
Ms. Maria Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Owen Miller
Mr. Robert Miller
Mr. Gregory Millwater
Mr. and Mrs. John Millwater
Dr. and Dr. Harvey Miranda
Dr. and Mrs. David Miyamoto
Mr. Kenneth Molles
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Monti
Ms. Irma Moodyromero
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart Morrow
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Morsberger*
Ms. Margaret Mossler
Ms. Heather Moyer
Ltc. Col. And Mrs. Albert Mrozek
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Mukai
Mr. and Mrs. James Mullally
Mr. and Mrs. John Mullen
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Mulroy
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell Mumma
Mr. Matthew Murphy
Ms. Rosemarie Murphy
Mr. Patrick Musker
Mr. J. Joseph Muster

Ms. Aidan Myers*
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Myers*
Dr. and Mrs. Nicholas Naclerio
Ms. Marie Nardone
Ms. Mary Nash
Mr. and Mrs. Luis Nasser
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Nathan
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Neville
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Newell
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Newell
Mr. Christopher Ng Cashin
Mr. and Mrs. Allen Nuttle
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel O’Connor
Mr. and Mrs. James O’Keefe
Mr. and Mrs. G. Michael O’Leary
Mr. Kevin Ogorzalek
Mr. Matthew Olmsted
Mr. Michael Osmera
Mr. Martin Osterhout
Our Lady of the Snows Church
Dr. John Paar
Ms. Jessica Palacios
Mr. Christopher Panaro
Ms. Andreina Parisi-Amon
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Patamia*
Mr. and Mrs. Prayson Pate
Dr. Maureen Pavy
Mr. and Mrs. Antonio Pera
Ms. Gabriela Perez
Mr. and Mrs. George Perez
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Perruzzi
Mr. Michael Petrik
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Pfeiffer
Dr. and Mrs. Hector Picon
Mr. and Mrs. Brendon Pierson
Mr. Douglas Pierson
Mr. James Pineda
Mr. William Pinna
Ms. Wendy Pistrang
Mr. and Mrs. Felix Plasencia
Mr. Joseph Potter and
	 Ms. Deborah Schmidt
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Powell
Mrs. Alicia Powers
Dr. Charlotte Pratt
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Pratt
Ms. Catherine Preston
Ms. Kathleen Privette
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Quagliano
Mr. and Mrs. Munther Qubain
Ms. Anna Leigh Rack-Gomer
Mr. Kevin Raedy
Ms. Lynn Randall
Dr. and Mrs. Edward Rapp
Mr. and Mrs. Earl Rauch
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Reardon
Ms. Kimberly Reddy
Mr. and Mrs. David Reichhardt
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Repp
Dr. and Mrs. John Ricks
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ridder
Mr. and Mrs. David Ridley
Mr. and Mrs. David Rivero
Mr. and Mrs. Pedro Robau
Mr. and Mrs. Russell Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Cy Rodio

Dr. Rolando Rodriguez
Mr. and Mrs. F. Douglas Ross
Ms. Paula Rote
Ms. Catherine Rusin
Mr. and Mrs. David Rutter
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Sadler
Mr. Charles Saletta, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Salvino
Mr. and Mrs. Arturo Sanchez*
Mr. Ricardo Sanchez
Mrs. Angelique Sawyer
Mr. Bill Sax
Mr. and Mrs. William Scheessele
Mr. John Scott Scherer
Mr. and Mrs. John Schmelzer
Mr. and Mrs. F. Kenneth Schmidt
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel Schrage
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schulte
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Schweer
Mr. Michael Scott
Dr. and Dr. Anthony Sestokas
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Shannon
Dr. and Mrs. Chandra Sharma
Mr. Andrew Sharp
Dr. and Mrs. Edward Shaughnessy
Ms. Mary Shean
Dr. Adriana Siegl
Ms. Carolyn McCracken Silvey
Mr. and Mrs. John Simler
Mr. and Mrs. John Simons
Mr. David Six
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Skeffington
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Skudlarick*
Mr. Devin Slesicki
Mr. Marcin Sliwowski 
Lt. Col. Mark Slominski
Dr. and Dr. Lyman Smith
Ms. Susan White Spalding
Ms. Celia Sparger
Mr. and Mrs. David Spearman
Mr. William Spierdowis
Mr. Steven Sprinkle
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Squires
Ms. Sandra A.M. Steiner
Mr. Mark Stoltenberg
Mr. Mark Straube
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Sullivan
Mr. Charles Sunder
Ms. Lottie Supples
Mr. George Tapke and Dr. Ann Ghory
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Warren Taylor
Mr. Scott Telesz

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Tello
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Theis
Mr. John Tkacik
Mr. and Mrs. Ruben Tornini
Mr. David Trabulsi
Dr. George Truskey and Ms. Anna Wu
Mr. Richard Umstead
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Vallero
Mr. and Mrs. John Varca
Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Vasievich
Mr. James Vergotz
Mr. and Mrs. William Verheggen
Ms. Amy Vieta
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Vincent
Dr. and Mrs. Robin Vollmer
Ms. Christina Wagner
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Walch
Mr. and Mrs. H. David Walker
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Walsh
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Walter
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Wark
Mr. James Warner and Dr. Carter Gray
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Warner
Dr. Martin Weinand and
	 Dr. Maryann Coady
Mr. and Mrs. William Weir
Mr. and Mrs. James Welsch
Ms. Patricia Welsh
Mr. Robert Wescott
Ms. Patricia Wesley
Mrs. Cheryl White
Ms. Jill White
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Wiebke*
Mr. and Mrs. David Wilde
Mr. Dennis Williams
Mr. Jerome Williams and
	 Ms. Linda Chiara
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Wesley Willis
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Won
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Woodford
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Wrayno
Mr. Frank Wright
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Wright
Mr. Vernon Wright
Mr. Joseph Zalewski
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey M. Zalla
Dr. and Mrs. Vernon Emil Zander
Dr. and Mrs. Henry Zaytoun
Mr. and Mrs. Roberto Zuban

Living Faith Society Members 
denoted by an * (monthly benefactors to 
the Duke Catholic Center)
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Join us  October 23-25!
Discussion, Mass and Brunch during Parents’ and Family Weekend

catholic.duke.edu

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2009
8:30am - 10:00am  •  CATHOLIC 
LIFE AT DUKE DISCUSSION
Falcone-Arena House
402 N. Buchanan Blvd.
Parents, please join Campus Ministers 
Father Joe Vetter, Catherine Preston, 
Student Directors and staff from the Duke 
Catholic Center in a discussion of religious 
faith and practice at Duke.  Refreshments 
provided.  No registration necessary.

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 25, 2009
11:00am  •  CATHOLIC MASS 
Page Auditorium, West Campus
Join the Duke Catholic community for 
Sunday morning Mass in Page Auditorium 
or the 9:00pm Mass in the Duke Chapel.

12:30pm  •  CATHOLIC BRUNCH
The Great Hall, West Campus Union
You’re invited to a special brunch in the 
Great Hall immediately after Sunday 
Mass.  Tickets are required and may be 
purchased as part of your weekend 
package from the University when you 
register.  $25 for adults and students, 
$10 for children under 12.


